
Comment for planning application 22/03064/OUT
Application Number 22/03064/OUT

Location Land Opposite Hanwell Fields Recreation Adj To Dukes Meadow Drive Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for up to 176 dwellings and associated open space with all
matters reserved other than access

Case Officer David Lowin  
 

Organisation
Name Simon Clark

Address Rose Cottage,Main Street,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HR

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I whole heartedly object to this development and I would like for this to be rejected. The 
primary reason for moving to a village is that I did not want to be part of a big town. What 
attracted me towards Hanwell was that it's a beautiful little village with a lovely heritage and 
a lovely village spirit. Far too often villages are lost to greed and whilst I understand there is 
a need for housing, there are more suitable sites that do not impact on anyone. Of course 
landowners will want to make money, I paid a premium to live in a village and for it to be 
joined with Banbury is not only a shame for a village to be lost to a big development, it will 
also affect the value of properties in the village for which nobody will be compensated. 
There will also be a lot more traffic running through the village as it's generally a rat run to 
get from one side of Banbury to another which is dangerous on the narrow roads. Horses are 
often ridden through the village and I fear it is an accident waiting to happen, we need to 
reduce the traffic, not increase it. 
Please reconsider this and allow Hanwell to remain a beautiful country village
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